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Star of the Week 

Charlie - Nursery 

Adara - Reception 

Theo - Year 1                          

Esmae -Year 2 

Layton - Year 3 

Nancy - Year 4 

Freddie - Year 5 

Ainhoa - Year 6 

 

For Your Diary – Holidays and PD Days 2022/23 

Last day of this term is Tuesday 20th December  

21 December—3 January  Christmas Holidays 

20—24 February   Half term 

 3—14 April   Easter Holidays 

29 May— 2 June   Half term 

Summer holidays begin 21st July. 

There are still 2 PD days to be announced. 

Nursery 

In Nursery, we have talked about bonfire 
night. We have made firework pictures and 
watched videos of lots of different types of 
fireworks. 

Reception 

This week Reception found some mysterious 

objects in the outdoor area. This has led to us 

sharing a story, writing potions and making 

maps! 

Poppies 

Next week our Year 6 pupils will be 

going around the classes selling 

poppies. Also on sale will be the 

additional items from the British 

Legion such as wristbands, 

reflectors, zip pulls and slap bands. Prices 

start from 50p. 
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Year 5  

We have had another incredibly busy 
week in Year 5, challenging our thinking 
every lesson and learning lots! We have 
discussed the importance of using 
'Powerful Passwords' to keep our 
personal information safe. In Maths, we 
have revisited short multiplication and 
are building on this by learning how to 
complete long multiplication! We 
finished our Villainous Speeches in 
English by filming them in front of the 
Green Screen. Please make sure you look 
at your child's Seesaw and 
watch their performance as 
they are brilliant!  

 

 

 

Winter Photograph Competition  

We are looking for winter, ice ,snow and Christmas themed 

pictures. (These might be old photographs) 

Competition deadline for photographs to be uploaded to Seesaw is 

FRIDAY 16th NOVEMBER. 

Year 6 

Fantastic trip to Heugh Battery Museum. The 
children learned fascinating facts about World War 
and the effect on Hartlepool. They were allowed to 
handle artefacts and explore tanks and guns.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have produced some gallery worthy art 
based on the artist Constable! Year 6 will be 
performing a Remembrance Assembly Friday 11th at 
2:30pm. We hope you can make it. 


